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Purchasing Department 

Attn:  Jeff Carver, Director 
6055 62nd Avenue 

Vero Beach, FL  32967 
Telephone 772-564-5050   Fax 772-564-5048 

 

 

 Date:  October 31, 2018 

 To: All Participants 

From: Jeff Carver, CPPO, Director of Purchasing    

 Re: SDIRC 02-0-2019/JC ITB Single Point of Entry: Pelican Island Elementary 

 

 

ADDENDUM 1 
 

The School District of Indian River County has issued Addendum 1 to change the bid 
opening date from November 13, 2018 to November 14, 2018 no later than 2:00 p.m.  
 
 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Respondent        Date 

 

 

 

 

 

*Failure to include this signed addendum with your submittal may result in disqualification.     


